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January 6, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Happy New Year from the SAHS family. Thank you for your engagement and support throughout 
first semester. We are extremely proud, and we celebrate our scholars who successfully passed all 
courses. However, we have many who will need to retake several courses to ensure that they 
remain on track for graduation. To that end, we are offering the opportunity for he or she to 
participate in our Afterschool Recovery Program. 
 
This program will allow students to recover up to 2 credits that are needed for graduation. 
Students will take 1 course at a time, which must be completed in the assigned 6-week window, 
prior to taking an additional course. Students will be required to attend classes every Monday, 
Wednesday, and Thursday from 4:00-5:30 pm. Snacks and transportation will be provided.  
 
Session Dates: 
 
 Start Date End Date 
Session 1  January 18 February 24 
Session 2 February 27 April 7 
Session 3 April 10 May 19 
   

 
To participate, a parent or guardian must attend the informational meeting on Thursday, January 
12th at 5:30 pm in the cafeteria. During this meeting we will provide additional details regarding 
the structure of the program, etc. Parents will be required to sign a contract confirming their 
support for their scholar in completing this program.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me, Dr. Plummer at the number below. We look forward 
to working with each of you this semester.   
 
 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
 
 
 
Melisha Plummer, EdD 
Assistant Principal 
melisha.plummer@atlanta.k12.ga.us  
404.802.5070 
 


